
 

NOTICE: Provider Directory Maintenance 
 

September 4, 2020 

 

Dear Provider, 

Health Choice is conducting maintenance of the provider directory.  

To ensure your information is accurately reflected in our directory, please login to your CAQH and 

update any information which may be outdated, including: 

1. Practice address, phone number and hours 
2. Hospital affiliations  
3. Board certification 
4. Languages spoken  

 

The above information reflected in your CAQH may be utilized for the provider directory and 

displayed to members.  

Hospital affiliations are frequently inaccurately reflected on the CAQH, it is important to maintain 

accuracy of this information so members can easily identify where they may receive care from 

you. Please confirm the accuracy of the hospitals listed on your CAQH and reattest to finalize any 

changes made.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to your Network Service Provider Performance 

Representative. 

 


